U.S. Department of Justice

Federal Bureau of Investigation

San Juan, Puerto Rico

In Reply, Please Refer to
File No.

September 10, 1984

Mr. Jack T. Colwell
Federa ureau o nvestigation b6
San Juan, Puerto Rico . b7C

Dear Jack:

On June 29, 1984 the San Juan Office of the
FBI was tasked with the responsibility of effecting
the arrest of| | the former Chief
of Police of Mexico City, Mexico. The apprehension
was executed in a highly professional manner result-
ing in the enhancement of a very positive image of the
FBI not only in Puerto Rico but internationally.

As you are well aware an operation of this
magnitude and importance involves the utmost cooper-~

ation and patience. You performed your assigned
duties in keeping with the highest traditions
of the FBI.

I commend you and I thank you for your efforts in
this case.

Sincerely,
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